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(4) identifyi~g further considerations for risk analysis when evaluating potential public­
private partnerships; and 

( 5) identifying and reviewing awards greater than $5 million in cases where only one 
application was received. 

NIH will report on these activities at the ACD's December meeting, which will include public 
discussion. We will provide more information to you at that time. 

Thank you for your sharing your concern about this matter. NIH remains committed to 
safeguarding the public's trust in federally supported research. 

Sincerely yours, 

4-I_M ">(, LJ..p_ 
Francis S. Collins, M.D., Ph.D. 
Director 




